
This festive 
season, 
we need
your help.
Did you know that one in four disadvantaged 
children across the UK has fewer than ten 
books of their own at home, and one in 
eight has none?



Children’s 
Book 
Project

So, instead of Secret Santa this 
Christmas, we’re collecting books for the

a fabulous charity that seeks to 
tackle book poverty and give 
every child the opportunity to 
own their own book.



Many of us at Creature & Co. have used our 
volunteer days to help out the Children’s 
Book Project over the past year, and we’re 
excited to be taking this one step further and 
organising our own book drive.



Want to 
help out?
If you have some children’s books you’d like to 
donate to those in need, please contact us at
hello@creatureco.co.uk.

We’re collecting until the end of Jan 2024 at 
our office in Marylebone High Street, London.

Thank you,
Creature & Co.


